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NAIDOC  

We are celebrating NAIDOC on Tuesday June 28. 

Students are invited to wear Indigenous themed 

clothing or red, black or yellow. We will provide a 

sausage sandwich for lunch.  

 

Hats 

As we wait for our hats to be restocked, we have 

made sure each student has a hat or cap to wear 

at school each day. It is important to stay sun safe. 

Please make sure your child has their hat each 

day. 

 

Jumpers 

We are finding lots of jumpers without names. 

Please make sure your child’s jumper has a name 

on it. 

 

Happy holidays 

Please enjoy your holidays, which start next Friday. 

Thank you so much for your support in what has 

been an exceptionally busy and term for everyone.  

 

 

Jen McFadyen 

Principal 

 

TERM 2 2022 

Week 10 Tuesday June 28 

NAIDOC sausage sizzle 

Mufti day 

Thursday June 30 

Teacher strike 

Friday July 1 

Last day of term 

Term 3 

Week 1 

Monday July 18—Staff 

Development Day 

Tuesday July 19—

Students return 

At Tumbulgum Public School we acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we learn, the Bundjalung people.  

We pay our respects to Elders past and present and extend that respect to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people.  

As we grow and learn at school, we take the lessons of the past and work together to create a future that honours  

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander contributions and builds connected pathways.  

Teachers Strike 

Teachers across NSW  are striking on Thursday. 

There is minimal supervision at school. There will be 

NO supervision before or after school. There will be 

NO learning activities on the day. 

Thank you Vienna and Tatum for running our 

assembly this week. You did a great job! 
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We had a wonderful two days at the Tweed Small Schools Athletics Carnival. The children were amazing competitors 

and great spectators. I was very proud of every child on the day. Congratulations to all students! 


